
 

MEMORANDUM  

TO:  Board of Police Commissioners  

FROM:          Eva Garza Dewaelsche, Chairperson Budget Committee  

DATE:   October 31, 2024  

RE:   Budget Committee Meeting Memo  
  

 
  

Dear Colleagues,  
  

On behalf of the Board of Police Commissioners Budget Committee, please see the key follow-up from 
the committee meeting held on October 30, 2024:  

  
Board Attendees: Committee Chairperson Eva Dewaelsche, Chairman Woods  
  
Staff Attendees: Board Secretary – Lydia Garnier, Drew Fries – Executive Fiscal Manager  

  
• FY2025-26 BOPC Budget: As the new Budget Cycle kicks off for the city, we are asking our 

fellow BOPC Commissioners to share their feedback and budget initiative ideas to help build 
the BOPC Budget. The Budget Committee will reconvene next Friday to refine the budget 
draft, incorporating your valuable suggestions. Please submit your input by Thursday, 
November 7th.  The Committee will compile and further develop the building budget for the 
upcoming 2025-26 fiscal year. The Budget Committee will then bring the updated BOPC 
Budget draft to the full Board for approval, ahead of the submission to the City. Thank you for 
your collaboration.  
  

 
The next Budget Committee meeting is scheduled for November 8th, 2024 at 2:30pm.   
  
Sincerely,  
  
Eva Garza Dewaelsche  
At-Large  
Chairperson, BOPC Budget Committee  
  


